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Ridgely’s Delight Association (RDA)

Community Meeting and Election
The November community meeting and annual election 
will be held on Wednesday, November 6th at 7 pm in the 
back dining room of Frank and Nic’s West End Grille, 511 
W. Pratt Street. All neighbors are welcome to attend and 
members in good standing are eligible to vote.

November Board Elections
The Ridgely’s Delight Association (RDA) will hold its 
annual election at the November community meeting.

The current slate is as follows:

President: Al Passarella

VP Operating Committees: Bobby Goodfellow

VP Membership & Communications: Kate Leitkowski

Secretary:  (open)

Treasurer: Chad Terry

Parlimentarian: Paul Rubenson

Member at Large: Maia Tatinclaux, Megan Moorer, 
Farzana Muhib, Ab Bear

Nominations will also be accepted from the floor.

Ridgely’s Delight Holiday Party
Come out for food and drinks with our annual holiday get 
together at Slider’s Bar and Grill on Friday December 
13th! Doors open at 6pm. Food will be served at 6:30pm.

Cost: $10 at the door for all party people includes buffet 
and private party

Dessert competition to be held from 6:00 pm - 8:30 pm - 
more details to come!

Ridgely’s Delight Parking Study
The Parking Authority of Baltimore City has completed 
the study of parking in our neighborhood that they ran 
this spring. We are in the process of posting the study 
and its 2 appendices on the Ridgely’s Delight Facebook 
page and website. It is also available online here: 

https://parking.baltimorecity.gov/ridgelysdelight .

The Parking Committee will be reviewing the findings 
and there will be community discussions about the 
findings in the future. Look for more information in 
future Newsletters.

NEXT STREET SWEEPING DATES
November 20 (odd side)
November 27 (even side)

Trash is picked up every Wednesday.
Recycling is picked up every Friday.
Street sweeping occurs every 3rd Wednesday on the odd side of 
the street and every 4th Wednesday on the even side of the street. 

Renovation Reminders
All home improvement renovation work requires a Baltimore 
City permit. Additionally, Ridgely’s Delight is an historic 
neighborhood in a CHAP district and exterior work on your 
home requires CHAP approval prior to the start of any 
renovation. To review the guidelines, please visit 
https://chap.BaltimoreCity.gov. You may also contact the chair 
of the Architectural Review Committee with any renovation 
related questions: ARC@ridgelysdelight.org
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Have a City related concern and/or need to 
contact your councilman?

The Corner Bistro
& Wineba r

 A delicious new menu &  
tasteful wine selection

provide the best dining experience  
for our guests

New Hours  |  Under New Management  |  213 Penn St. in Ridgely’s 

Call 410-727-1155 or visit www.cbwinebar.com 

Connect with your Neighborhood
• Bookmark the neighborhood website:

	 www.ridgelysdelight.org
• Follow us on Facebook:

	 www.facebook.com/RidgelysDelight/
	 And don’t forget to share your pictures from the 
neighborhood events.

• Join Nextdoor:
	 ridgelysdelightmd.nextdoor.com
	 A private social network for neighboods. The 

app is available for Android and iPhone.


